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STUDENTS WIN TOP HONORS AT EPA'S NAT'L
SUSTAINABLE DESIGN EXPO IN D.C.

A team from the UT Knoxville, comprised largely of
architecture students, won top honors at the P3
Award Competition during the EPA's National
Sustainable Design Expo held in Washington, D.C.,

April  18 - 20. As its prize, the team has been awarded a grant of
$75,000. The team presented a contemporary interpretation of a
historic home design featured in the Norris, Tenn., community in the
early 1930s.
+ read more

ARCHITECTURE AND DESIGN FACULTY,
STAFF AND STUDENTS RECOGNIZED AT
CHANCELLOR’S HONORS BANQUET

In early April, UT Knoxville Chancellor Jimmy G.
Cheek celebrated his first Chancellor’s Honors
Banquet, an annual event that celebrates the

university’s best and brightest students and most diligent and
dedicated faculty and staff. At the banquet, several students, faculty
and staff of the College of Architecture and Design were honored.
+ read more

DEAN MCRAE RECOGNIZED AT ARCC
NATIONAL CONFERENCE

John McRae, Dean of the College of Architecture
and Design and former Director of Research for the
AIA, was selected by the ARCC as the recipient of
the 2008 James Hacker Award this past November

and was formally recognized at the ARCC Spring Research
Conference in San Antonio, April  15-18. The award recognizes an
individual who has made outstanding contributions to the growth of
research culture in architecture and related fields.
+ read more

LONG-TIME COLLEGE STAFF MEMBER LIZ
HILL RECOGNIZED FOR WORK WITH ALUMNI

At the College of Architecture and Design's spring

STAY CONNECTED

If you've recently moved or
need to update your contact
information, e-mail
Development Director Paul
Bowman

UPCOMING EVENTS

5.7 - Hooding Ceremony
Alumni Memorial Bldg, 5:30
pm

5.7 - Hooding Ceremony
Reception
A+A Building Atrium, 7:30 pm

5.9 - Showing Love-Towers
Beautification Day
Guy B. Love Towers, 8 am - 4
pm; lunch will be provided.
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Board of Advisors meeting, Liz Hill was honored
with a plaque recognizing her for her longstanding
involvement with alumni of the college. This

recognition was presented to Liz by Manny Dominquez, Partner,
Cooper/Carry. The college is thankful for Liz and all that she does.
+ read more

LOCAL FIRM'S GIFT HELPS STUDENTS SEEKING GREEN
BUILDING ACCREDITATION

A Knoxville firm has funded an award to help students in the College of
Architecture and Design at UT Knoxville earn "green" building and
sustainability credentials and prepare for costly environmental design
exams. The Brewer Ingram Fuller Sustainable Design Award was
established thanks to an endowed gift from Brewer Ingram Fuller
Architects in Knoxville.
+ read more

ARCHITECTURE STUDENTS HOPE TO LEAVE
MARK BY GREENING ROOF OF THE A+A
BUILDING

There is a unique student initiative underway in the
College of Architecture and Design: to green the
roof of the Art + Architecture Building. Starting with

a group of architecture students pondering how to leave their mark on
the the university, the idea of the Art + Architecture Building Green
Roof has grown into project with great potential and interest from
among college and various university administrators.
+ read more

5.9 - Reception honoring
Stroud Watson, Professor
Emeritus
Dean's residence, 6 pm

6.21 - 6.27 - Design Matters
Summer Camp

8.19 - Fall 2009 classes begin
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